Lauren Richardson 46 Buttzville Road Oxford, NJ 07863

March 13, 2023

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh and The High Bridge Board of Education 40 Fairview Ave. High Bridge, NJ 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and The Board of Education,

Please accept this letter as my intent to retire, effective July 1, 2023. I am very grateful for my employment at High Bridge Elementary School for the past 33 years. It has been my pleasure to work with my colleagues, the students, and the families of High Bridge. I appreciate all of the support from the High Bridge community throughout my career.

Thank you,

Lauren Richardson

Lauren Richardson